
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

23 July 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

NHS have shared the following information; 

"Nationally, we are anticipating a sharp rise in cases of the respiratory virus which can cause bronchiolitis in 

babies and young children. The virus normally circulates in the autumn and winter, however this year we are 

expecting the increase in cases to start earlier - during the summer months. While the virus affects the majority 

of children when they are 3 years or under, please can you share with all of your parents to reach those households 

who may have babies or younger children within them. 

Please find attached an information leaflet. Please feel free to share this information with anyone who might find it 

useful. 

Regards 

Mr D. Airey 
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